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Roxanne Maher

From: Eleanor Murray <eleanor.murray06@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 4:12 PM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: ETHICS COMMISSION

I am writing in favor of the establishment of an Ethics Commission in Ledyard for several important 
reasons. 
1) Ledyard is one of only 22 out of 169 towns in CT without this important group; 
2) many of the boards and commissions in place have the same people in place for years and there are 
redundancies among them, this causes a small number of people running everything in town with no 
restraints; 
3) the State of CT urges every town to have an Ethics Commission and provides supporting 
documentation and materials for establishing such a Commission. 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 


